
 
 

 
 
 
 
             

REACHING OUT IN OUTREACH 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sis. Beatriz, pictured above, heard this beautiful gospel when 
she attended Grace Fellowship after receiving a flyer from the 
outreach team. She is now receiving a weekly bible study and 
is excited to call Grace Fellowship home. One of our young 
people, Sis. Dana, has been instrumental in making this 
possible as she interprets for AIMer Sis. Stephanie Penn (on 
left)as she teaches.  

Brandon and Mollie Borders Family have finally arrived 
in NZ after deputation.  They are welcomed with open arms 
but we need your focused prayer regarding their visa 
situation.  Please join us this month in prayer & fasting. 

 
 

 
FELLOWSHIPPING WITH THE FAMILY OF GOD 

It’s a new year to celebrate Jesus with the whosoever… 
every age, every nationality, everyone, everywhere.   

 

 

 
Sharing the Love of Jesus Brings Smiles 

We were honored to sing, share testimonies, hugs and 
scripture in the local nursing home bringing cheer and hope 
to some so often forgotten.  Here we are with Sis. Teresa who 
is suffering from stroke but still with a heart strong for God.  

 
THANK YOU PARTNERS FOR GIVING THAT OTHERS 

MIGHT KNOW!  
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Grace Fellowship 
Christmas Banquet 

 

Children’s ministry Presentation 

Grace Fellowship outreach team 

Sharing at the nursing home 

Bible study with our Colombian 
community. (Stephanie, Beatriz, Emmily, 
Dana) 
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